
635 Register notes - SF September 2016 

E-mail:  Steve-haines@live.co.uk 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/MG635Register 

Twitter:  https://twitter.com/635register 

Its been a busy summer for the Register, with an increasing number of new members joining in the 
chat on Facebook from all over the world. Owners have been posting photos of their cars at local 
meets around the UK and Its great to see our friends in Thailand having regular meets on quite a 
large scale too!  

The 635 Register is nurturing the early days of the MG GS Register until enthusiastic owners 
come forward to form their own committee. There has been a huge interest and also lots of 
purchases from existing 635 members who have been impressed by the latest model from MG 
Motor. The automatic option has been particularly well received by MG enthusiasts who have 
waited patiently for this option to be available.  

 

Jon from Blights of Bideford hands over the keys of Bev and Stu Forbes new MG GS Exclusive 
DCT 

In the meantime, it was quietly mentioned that the MG6 would now be discontinued… this leaves 
us owners with a fairly unique family hatch back that takes its place alongside plenty of other MG 
models now out of production. More on this next month… 
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Our next big meet will be at the BTCC event at Silverstone on Sunday 18th September. We will 
have the club gazebo alongside the MGCC events gazebo, with a full range of regalia and in field 
parking for pre-booked tickets through the MGCC special offer. The MG boys have had mixed 
fortunes at some of the meets this year, but Silverstone is always a good track for the MG6 GT, so 
hopefully we’ll see some podiums…Come along and say hello if you can. It’s always a great 
weekend’s racing and very popular with owners. 
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Christmas is coming quicker than you think!! Our AGM will be on Saturday the 3rd of December at 
the MG Sales Centre, Longbridge, followed by our Christmas meal at the Guild in Bromsgrove, 
which is next to the Premier Inn. Please add your name to the Facebook event on our page, or e-
mail Steve Haines direct so places can be booked. 

Enjoy your cars and please send in any interesting articles or photos you have… 


